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“Manufacturing Employees Vote” 

 

This September 25-29, [ORGANIZATION] will be participating in Employee Voter 

Registration Week. The manufacturing industry is faced with many challenges 

from shifting labor regulations to ensuring infrastructure investment and 

supporting trade agreements that promote job creation. But it is time that we 

make our voices heard.  

While your locality or state may or may not have elections this year, we need to 

make sure that we are prepared and ready to vote in the primary elections 

quickly approaching in 2018. In these mid-term elections, we will have the 

opportunity to vote for all Congressional seats along with one-third of the U.S. 

Senate and many statewide and local officials. 

The political landscape is constantly changing, and in order for our voices to be 

heard and for our opinions to matter, we must register to vote and go to the 

polls for the primary and general elections coming up in 2018. Our jobs are 

demanding and it can be difficult to balance work, home and other activities in 

between. But registering and voting doesn’t have to be difficult or take up 

much time. We make it easy for you by hosting a voter registration and election 

information center on our website [WEBSITE LINK]. Simply type in your [zip 

code/address] to find out when and how you need to register. Also, find out 

more information about voting early in your state if you don’t think you can 

make it to the polls on Election Day.  

By participating in Employee Voter Registration Week, our hope is that our 

industry and organization will be better represented at the polls on Election Day. 

Together [ORGANIZATION’s] employees vote and we impact the outcomes of 

every election. 

For more information, contact [CONTACT NAME] at [CONTACT INFORMATION].  

 

#employeesvote 


